
ANNOUNCEMENT

SMA SARS 10th Anniversary Symposium 

    Commemorating our Heroes
		   Revisiting the Lessons learnt 
	 	 	     Remembering the Sacrifices made

31 May 2013 (Friday), 5 pm - 8 pm
College of Medicine Building Auditorium (Level 2)

10 years 
after our

over SARS
Triumph

Please return this slip to Denise Tan, Singapore Medical Association, 2 College Road, Level 2, Alumni 
Medical Centre, Singapore 169850. Tel: 6223 1264, fax: 6224 7827 or email: denisetan@sma.org.sg. 
A confirmation email will be issued to all applicants.

Name:      Handphone No.: 

Email:      Profession/Specialty: 

MCR No.:      SMA Member:     Yes      /      No    (please circle accordingly)

Registration fees
Complimentary for all doctors and healthcare workers.

Preliminary Programme:

Plenary Lecture: Hospital Operations Post-SARS,  
Are We Ready for the Next Communicable Disease 
Outbreak?
- A/Prof Lim Poh Lian, Head & Senior Consultant, Department 
of Infectious Diseases, Tan Tock Seng Hospital

Keynote Lecture: Lessons We Have Learnt and Lessons 
We Have Not Learnt from the 2003 SARS Outbreak
- Prof  Tan Chorh Chuan, President & Vice Chancellor, National 
University of Singapore

Closing Thoughts
- Dr Wong Chiang Yin, Chairman, SARS 10th Anniversary 
Committee, SMA

We couldn’t have done it without you! Join us 
in this symposium to show your appreciation 
to our healthcare workers.

The symposium is open to and complimentary for all 
healthcare workers. 

To register, visit http://www.sma.org.sg or fill in the form 
below.  

Welcome Address
- A/Prof Chin Jing Jih, President, SMA

Number of CME points pending approval from the Singapore Medical Council  


